
From: Kristin Heggli
To: PDD Long Range Planning
Subject: Comments RE: Z-78-22-6 (CEVPC Feb. 7 Meeting)
Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 5:30:52 PM

To whom it may concern,

I wanted to share my support for zoning case Z-78-22-6 (item #4 on the February 7 agenda for the
Camelback East Village Planning Committee). This development fits with the other infill projects
happening on 38th Street and in the general area. Phoenix does not have enough housing, and this
type of light density makes better use of the city's existing infrastructure and neighborhood businesses
compared to building out. Residents here don't have to walk far to the great restaurants and shops on
Indian School, making this an ideal location for new housing. Thank you.

Kristin Heggli
Camelback East resident
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